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Katie Yuet Yee LEUNG/PLAND

From: Jeremy Wan < >
Sent: Wednesday, November 20, 2024 4:27 PM
To: Sheren Si Wai LEE/PLAND <sswlee@pland.gov.hk>
Cc: ; 'christinelcluk' < >
Subject: RE: Planning Application No. A/NE-TKL/780 - Temporary Warehouse for Storage of Construction Materials
for a Period of 3 Years

Dear Sheren,

I refer to your email of 19/11/2024 regarding the above matters.

As agreed and confirmed with the owner/ applicant, we hereby apply for a deferment of 2 months for
rectification of the irregularities addressed by the Lands Department.

We will inform you of the rectification progress in due course.

Should you have any enquiries, please feel free to contact Ms. LUK or me at .

Best Regards,
Jeremy Wan

Professional Consultancy Department
Tel: 
Fax: 
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